
JCRC Meeting Highlights and Meeting Minutes February 23, 2016 

 

 

Anthony Hall called the meeting to order at 6:55.  The minutes for January were presented.  Vic Koenig 

made a motion to accept, and Mike Starnes seconded.  Vic Koenig presented the Treasurer’s report, 

with revenues from dues of $814, and outlays of $10.  There is a $15,189 balance remaining.   

 

Anthony Hall stated that the next indoor fun fly is at the camp Tapawingo activity center located in the 

Elizabethton side of Johnson City.   

 

We have three requests for demos for local schools.  The most recent is for the Kingsport Boys and 

Girls Club, and details are still being figured out.  One is Town Acres on 4/15 at their school.  The other 

is from John Sevier Middle School for 6/23.  There will be an April Fun Fly and swap meet, pattern 

school, a warbird Fly, Halloween funfly with weird airplane competition, a Night Flying event, 

quadcopter racing.  Hopefully these new events will build up into yearly events.  The Grill ‘n’ Chill 

usually starts at the end of April when attendance starts building.  A Combat league is going to be 

started, based on the Flitetest Bloody Baron kit.       

 

AMA sent us a certificate for participation in National Model Aviation day. 

 

Doug Lindaur asked the club to start considering the purchase of a more reliable weather station, such 

as the $750 Davis Vantage Pro II.  The current station is requiring frequent reboots, sometimes 

accompanied by trudging through snow to get to the pc.   

 

At 7:30, there was a motion to close made by Michael Lick, and seconded by Doug Lindaur. 

 

Respectfully submitted,   

Michael Lick, JCRC Secretary  


